Embassy of Japan
Bratislava, Slovak Republic

Mt. Daniel Baran

President

Slovak Federation of Karate and Martial Arts
Mileticova 3/A

821 08 Bratislava 3

March 27, 2024

Dear Mr. Baran,

Concerning your request to the Embassy of Japan dated March 22, 2024, I have the pleasure to
inform you that the Embassy has decided to permit you to use our Embassy’s name on the event
called “Okinawa Karate and Kobudo Seminar”, which will be held at the University of Zilina
in Zilina (Dormitory facility “Velky diel” and sports hall of the Institute of Physical Education of
the University) from July 23 to July 28, 2024.

Note:
Organiser will be required to keep the Embassy informed on the progress of the event, especially
in the case of changes of venue, date etc. or outright cancellation. After completion of the event,

organisers will be asked to provide Embassy with a short report.

Yours sincerely,

Embassy of Japan in the Slovak Republic




